
Spring Migration Birding 

Outdoor programs and activities can be inherently dangerous. Participants accept and acknowledge that any injury or property damage 
that occurs during a program or activity is not the responsibility of ODNR or its program leaders. All programs are subject to change. 
Children must be accompanied by an adult at all times. 

 

 

Enjoy the diversity of 

migratory birds at 

Shenango Wildlife Area 

along Pymatuning Creek 

Wild & Scenic River. 

 
Sunday, April 28, 2019 at 8am: Join ODNR Division of Parks & 

Watercraft and the Division of Wildlife at the Shenango Wildlife 
Area, one of Audubon’s Important Bird Areas in Ohio. Visitors will have a chance 
to observe and photograph the variety of migratory birds found at this unique wildlife area.  

This FREE birding event is open to the public.  Please dress appropriately for various weather conditions. 
The event will be held rain or shine.  Remember to wear appropriate foot attire for hiking on trails, wet 
areas and light brush.  Participants are welcome to bring spotting scopes, binoculars and cameras.  We 
will have a few additional binoculars for participants to use.   

The Shenango Wildlife Area surrounds Pymatuning Creek State Wild & Scenic River, designated 
December 17, 2018  For more information on Ohio’s Scenic Rivers visit 
http://watercraft.ohiodnr.gov/scenic-rivers/program.           

Directions 

We will be meeting at the Shenango Wildlife Area parking area off of 
Milligan East Road (41.370557, -80.545198).  The following directions 
are from Orangeville, Ohio.  Where SR 609 ends in Orangeville, turn left 
(go North) on Stateline Road and then left again after about a mile onto 
Orangeville-Kinsman Rd. Proceed about 3 miles to the first road on the 
left, Milligan Road, and turn left. Go about a mile, and park in the large 
gravel parking lot on the left side of the road. Contrary to what most 
maps show, Milligan Road is not open all the way west to SR 7. 

 

You can visit http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/shenango for a map of the Shenango Wildlife Area. 

 

For more information: 

Contact matthew.smith@dnr.state.oh.us 
(330) 298-9195 

Or Visit www.wildohio.gov or 
http://watercraft.ohiodnr.gov/scenic-

rivers/program  
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